
Featured Garden in October

Description

Fall is certainly coming to North Avondale! On a recent drive around the neighborhood, I had to stop
and admire these beautiful garden vignettes which celebrate all things that are beautiful in the fall.
What eye-catching colors! These photographs were taken in late September and I know by the time
you read this, there will be even more colorful, and maybe even spooky, celebrations of fall in our
neighbors’ gardens!
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735 Avon Fields Lane

3980 Abington

(Note: I apologize to these homeowners as we may or may not be able to have signs for the month in
each of their Gardens due to the limited number of signs we have.)
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